
 

 

 
 

 
Annual Perc Usage Report 

for Wisconsin Dry Cleaners 
 

 

NR 438.03, Wis. Adm. Code, requires Wisconsin dry cleaners that use more than 23 gallons of 

perchloroethylene (perc) per year—estimated to be about 151 pounds emitted—to report their 

emissions of air pollutants. Emissions reports must be submitted by March 1st of each year for the 

amounts of air pollutants emitted during the previous calendar year.   

 

Please fill in the information below regarding the use of perc during the previous calendar year for 

each of the locations where a perc dry cleaning machine is operated.  

 

 
Company Name:   

 
Owner’s name: 

 
 

 
Telephone: 

 
 

 
Email: 

 
 

 
 
For each location with a perc dry cleaning machine operated by the business, please fill in the 
following:  
 

Gallons of perc used 
in previous year 

Street Address City ZIP 

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 

If you have any questions, contact the DNR at 608-266-7718 and ask for the Emissions Inventory 

Coordinator. 

 

Mail this completed report to: 

 

Emissions Inventory Coordinator 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Bureau of Air Management – AM/7 

PO Box 7921 

Madison, WI  53707-7921 


